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2
nd

 June, 2020 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Information for parents/carers who have a child who is not returning to school from 8
th

 June 

 

We hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well. We are missing you all and the usual hustle 

and bustle of daily life in school, particularly in the summer term.  

As you know, in recent weeks, we have been preparing our school for the return of more pupils. The 

Prime Minister’s announcement on the 28
th

 May, confirmed that the government’s five tests have been met and 

schools can now begin a wider opening.  In our survey, you indicated that you would not like your child to 

return to school in Nursery, Reception or Year 1. 

We understand that during these challenging times, parents and carers must make the decisions that they 

feel are most appropriate for their family and I fully support this.  Therefore, we would like to confirm that we 

will not be expecting your child to return to school from the 8
th

 June. 

If your circumstances change and you would like a place for your child, please contact the school before 

you send them. We have a greatly reduced capacity in school, due to adhering to government guidelines and 

any increase in pupil numbers would have to be carefully planned. 

We will be continuing to offer Home Learning activities, using School 360 and Google Classroom. 

However, please be aware that all of the teaching staff will be working with groups during the day so they will 

not be able to respond to questions and queries as regularly as they have been. They will maintain regular 

contact with our pupils who are learning from home and will offer feedback and support. 

If you have any urgent queries, please call the school or email: 

admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk 

We will continue to send out information to all of our families via email.   

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

K.A. Stephenson 
 

Mrs Stephenson 

Teacher in Charge 
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